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Mr. Jeff Gaastra
W 14297 Charles St
Ripon, WI 54971

RE: Water Supply Well Sample Results for W14297 Charles St Property, Ripon, WI

Dear Mr. Gaastra:

Pursuant to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources' (WDNR) requirement,

Ashley Weimer from Tetra Tech collected a water sample from your water supply well

on April 26, 2013 for volatile organic compound (VOC) analysis. I am happy to report
no VOCs were detected in this sample.

If you have any further questions concerning the enclosed information, please contact me
at 920-748-4914 or Gary Edelstein with the WDNR at 608-267-7563. Your cooperation

in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

^iru^a^
Lori Rich
City Administrator
CityofRipon

End.

ec: Gary Edelstein, Wisconsin DNR -,
Liz Heinen, Wisconsin DNR

Christine Lilek, Wisconsin DNR
Gloria Smedema, Fond du Lac County Health Dept.

Ashley Weimer, Tetra Tech

Nelson Olavama, Cooper Industries



CITY OF RIPON 100 Jackson Street • Ripon, Wisconsin 54971-1396

June. 17, 2013

M.r. Brian and Mrs. Kristine Perry

W14298 Charles Street
Ripon, WI 54971

RE: Water Supply Well Sample Results for Wl 4298 Charles St Property, Ripon, WI

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Perry:

Pursuant to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources' (WDNR) requirement,

Ashley Weimer from Tetra Tech collected a water sample from your water supply well
on April 26, 2013 for volatile organic compound (VOC) analysis. No contamination
related to former FF/NN landfill was found. Methylene chloride was detected at very

low levels and is believed to be contributed by the lab during analytical testing. The level
of methylene chloride is well below the health advisory level. Thus there is no reason to

believe that the water from your well poses any health risk.

If you have any further questions concerning the enclosed information, please contact me
at 920-748-4914 or Gary Edelstein with the WDNR at 608-267-7563. Your cooperation

in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

^nm^'c^
Lori Rich
City Administrator
City of Ripon

End.

ec: Gary Edelstein, Wisconsin DNR
Liz Heinen, Wisconsin DNR

Christine Lilek, Wisconsin DNR
Gloria Smedema, Fond du Lac County Health Dept.

Ashley Weimer, Tetra Tech

Nelson Olavama, Cooper Industries



CITY OF RIPON 100 Jackson Street • Ripon, Wisconsin 54971-1396

June 17,2013

Mrs. Hubert Rohde

N8745 S. Koro Rd
Ripon, WI 54971

RE: Water Supply Well Sample Results for N8745 S. Koro Rd Property, Ripon, WI

Mrs. Rohde:

Pursuant to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources' (WDNR) requirement,

Ashley Weimer from Tetra Tech collected a water sample from your water supply well

on April 26, 2013 for volatile organic compound (VOC) analysis. I am happy to report
that no VOCs were detected.

If you have any further questions concerning the enclosed information, please contact me
at 920-748-4914 or Gary Edelstein with the WDNR at 608-267-7563. Your cooperation

in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

^)mti^
Lori Rich
City Administrator
CityofRipon

End.

ec: Gary Edelstein, Wisconsin DNR

Liz Heinen, Wisconsin DNR

Christine Lilek, Wisconsin DNR
Gloria Smedema, Fond du Lac County Health Dept.

Ashley Weimer, Tetra Tech

Nelson Olavarria, Cooper Industries


